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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission _‘d 1969
611 Ryan Drive, Suite 1000 EJ A ;

Arlington, Texas 76011
Attn: Charles Cain

Re: CAL 89-22
Mr, Cain:

In reply to the letter, reference #CAL 89-22, 1 wish to inform you that
I understand the severity of operating without proper authorization in
a NRC State. Operations were ceased at 5:00 pm on November 22, 1989,
A1l Midwest Inspection trucks and radiographic exposure devices were
removed form the State of Oklahoma.

We regret that this action had to be taken, but we also realize that

we must operate within the rules set forth by the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission.

As of 11-24-89, Midwest Inspection Services has begun steps to correct all
areas of deficiencies brought to our attention during the visit from

Jack Whitten and Vivian Cambell.

If we can be of further assistance please contact either Raymond or

Devid Ezzell at our Perryton, Texas office.

Sincerely,

Raymond Ezzel
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